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Maths  

In our Maths work this half term we will be continuing to work on our times tables knowledge. 

We will also be working on length and perimeter.  

We Built This City!  

Who built this city? We did!  

We will be exploring many different types of buildings, how they were built and who they were 

built by.  

Throughout this Geography based topic we will be exploring and learning lots of new infor-

mation, not only about our own towns, cities and country, but about towns and cities around the 

world!  

 

Reading into Writing 

In our writing this half term we will be working on the text ‘Weslandia’ from this we will 

be creating our own setting descriptions. Later on in the half term we will also be creat-

ing our own persuasive pieces of writing. 

 

 

Guided Reading 

Our guided reading text this half term is the adventure text ’Around the World in 80 Days’  Let 

the adventures begin!  

Your child will read their individual reading book once a week with an adult but will also be 

reading with an adult during Guided Reading sessions.  

Homework  

Children will receive their new Nando’s menu with a range of tasks colour coded by difficulty. 

Children can choose one task per week to complete. We have asked the children for their input 

on this so hopefully there will be something to satisfy all talents. Please also support children with 

their times tables and spellings as these are essential for the learning that takes place in school.  

PE kits— Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school each day. Please ensure that 

names are in each item of clothing and that children have both an indoor and outdoor kit.  
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Things to remember 

Reading  

We are continuing with our non-negotiable for reading.  As you already know, at home 

children are expected to read everyday and this is to be recorded and signed by an adult 
in their reading diary each time they read. This will be checked by a member of staff, when 
appropriate. When your child has finished their book they are expected to place it into the 
reading basket and it will be changed as and when needed.  

Thank you for all of your 
help and support 
throughout our first half 
term in Year 4.  

 

Miss Benbow and Mr But-
terworth.  


